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NEW YORK BAR FOUNDATION PRESENTS GRANT TO CATHOLIC CHARITIES 

COMMUNITY SERVICES 
 

 
 
 Foundation Board member Martin Minkowitz (far right) presents grant check to Catholic Charities 
Community Services.  Shown l to r: Emma Doughty, Laura Lopez-Blazquez, Jessica Lazo, Kelly Agnew-
Barajas, and Minkowitz. 
 
The New York Bar Foundation recently presented a grant of $7,500 to Catholic Charities Community 
Services, Archdiocese of New York, New York, for their Central American Minors Legal Services 
Expansion project. 
 
“The CAM project has already given parents hope that they will be able to legally reunify with their 
children after years of separation. With help from The New York Bar Foundation, CCCS has already 
submitted 87 applications for 166 children and qualifying family members. With support from The New 
York Bar Foundation, CCCS is able to facilitate the lawful reunification of families through the US 
Refugee Program.” 



 
In early 2017, The New York Bar Foundation allocated more than $640,000 in grants to organizations 
across New York to assist in: 

• Increasing public understanding of the law  
• Improving the justice system and the law 
• Facilitating the delivery of legal services 
• Enhancing professional competence and ethics 

 
The New York Bar Foundation is the philanthropic arm of the New York State Bar Association. To learn 
more about The Foundation and how you can support its charitable programs, go to www.tnybf.org, 
phone 518-487-5651 or email nybarfoundation@tnybf.org. 
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